
Coastal Bend Chapter TAPT 
Minutes 

Wednesday April 15, 2015 
 

The Coastal Bend chapter meeting was called to order by Steve Batchelor at the China Bear 
Restaurant at 10:30 a.m. 
Pledge 
Prayer – Richard Davis 
Introductions 
There were no minutes as of yet for the February Meeting.  There was no meeting in March due 
to conflicting Spring Breaks.  Minutes will be posted on the TAPT website for February and April.  
Treasurer’s Report :   Checking Account    Previous Balance  $2275.08   
    Scholarship Account Previous Balance   $1319.07   
Treasurer could not attend meeting so there was no update on treasurer report. 
 
Old Business: 
 Deadline for Local Scholarships was April 15, 2015 (date of meeting.) 
 State Scholarships are still available for a short time. 
 Keep up with Legislative updates on the TAPT website. 
 Also, Conference information is on the TAPT website. 

Richard Davis gave information on TASBT – Texas Best Results, Tech conference in July 
Next month elections will be held for CBTAPT (Treasurer slot is a 2 year position) 

 
New Business:  
 Kyle Pelichet is resigning as President Elect 

Next Month (May) is the last meeting for the year. 
  
  
Ritchie Rider, Transportation Security Administration Officer, gave presentation on material 
available for Transportation Safety  
 
The sponsor for this meeting was Andy’s Auto and Bus Air, Inc. 
 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 


